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PHILLIPS 66 

2331 City West Boulevard 

Houston, TX 77042-2862 

 

  

November 18, 2022 

 

Honorable David Hochschild, Chair 

California Energy Commission 

715 P Street 

Sacramento, CA 95814 

RE: Informational Hearing on California Gasoline Price Spikes, Refinery Operations and 

Transitioning to a Clean Transportation Fuels Future 

Dear Chair Hochschild: 

Thank you for reaching out to invite Phillips 66 to participate in the November 29th informational 

hearing regarding transportation fuels and refinery operations. We appreciate the fact that the 

Commission recognizes that industry may have information-sharing constraints imposed by 

federal and state antitrust laws. Because of these constraints, we believe it would be more 

appropriate to have the industry trade association, Western States Petroleum Association (WSPA), 

participate on our behalf. 

As such, we would ask that you contact Cathy Reheis-Boyd, President of WSPA, to request that 

she attend the hearing and testify on the industry’s behalf.  

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Tiffany Roberts, 

Government Affairs Manager - Western Region  

Phillips 66 
 
 
 
 
 
 


